
Pacific Beach Planning Group 
 
October 26th 2017 

 
To: Gary Pence, Senior Traffic Engineer, City of San Diego  
 
From: Chris Olson, Chairperson, PBPG Streets and Sidewalks Subcommittee (SSS) 
 
RE: Jewell St Red Curb 
 
The following is an excerpt from the PBPG minutes Sept 27, 2017 
 
Item 10 – Streets and Sidewalks Subcommittee (Action Item) Presenter: Chris Olson  
  
Olson said that next month there will be several action items, but this time there’s just one.  
  
a. Make continuous red curb from the NW corner of Jewell Street and Garnet Avenue to the 
driveway entrance for the Von’s Gas Station on Jewell. Passed subcommittee 5-0-0  
  
Nobody parks there, and even if they do, they block a lot of cars from turning right. PBPG has 
discussed this issue in the past, but Olson couldn’t find it in the minutes.  
  
It’s one lane, but people use it as two. The red paint will encourage the two-lane use for sure.  
  
Olson moved to have a continuous red curb from the northwest corner of Jewell Street and 
Garnet Avenue to the Von’s driveway. Kunysz seconded. Approved 12-0-1  
 


